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November 2014  

Business Meeting 

The meeting was held on the 19th at Macedonia Church.  There were 50 members in attendance.   

David Larrabee presided over the meeting. 

 

• Fifty-Fifty Drawing was held.   

• A card for Dave Slaughter was passed around for signatures.  

• There was a discussion concerning the upcoming Awards Banquet menu and the cost.  See the 

enclosed announcement for details. 

• The proposed changes to our by-laws and fishing rules for 2015 were voted on.  Results are presented 

later in the newsletter.  

• The officers who have volunteered to serve during 2015 are:  President, Earl Purcell; Tournament 

Director, Tom Weigand; Tournament Secretary, Ed Kelly; and Treasurer, Mike Catt.  There were no 

further nominations from the floor and these were accepted.  Jim Cushman will continue to do the 

Newsletter.  

• During the December meeting, we will discuss the number of awards to be presented and the amount 

of monetary awards.  Do you want to give awards to the top ten, top five, or top three?  How much 

money?  

• Our December meeting and tournament will be held one week earlier than normal!!!! 

• Blessing and Lunch  

• Our November Tournament pairings were accomplished.  There will be 18 boaters and 14 no-boaters 

fishing from 8:00 to 3:00.  Four boaters decided to each fish alone.  

• The meeting was adjourned.  

Next meeting is on December 10th @ 11:00 a.m. @ Macedonia 

Church. 
Menu will be smoked ham, rice and gravy, green beans, macaroni & cheese, rolls and 

tea. Cost is $8.00 per person. 
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Tournament Results  
November tournament was held on the 20th out of Billy Dreher.  32 members participated. 18 boats departed at 
8:00 am with weigh-in at 3:00 pm. 43 fish were caught at an approximate weight of 99 pounds. There were 3 
limits caught and 3 teams that zeroed.  There were no dead fish.   
  

1st Place   

  
  

Jimmijo Matthews 16.65 pounds 

Big Fish  

 

Jimmijo Matthews 6.25 pounds 
 

Congratulations!!! 
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Next Tournament is December 11th.  
Remember that this is one week earlier than normal. 

 

  

 2015 LMSBC Awards Banquet 
The Banquet will be held on January 10, 2015 at Macedonia Church at 6:00 p.m. 

The menu is Fried Chicken and BBQ, macaroni & cheese, green beans, cole slaw, dessert, 

rolls and tea.  The cost of the banquet is $12.00 per person.  Please make your reservations 

during the December meeting so we can give John Matthews an accurate count for the number 

of meals. 

 

 

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR NEWS  
The December One-on-One will be held on the 4th.  Remember that this is one 

week earlier than normal.  The times will be 8:00 am to 3:00 pm.  Entry fee is 

$20.00.  Please bring some tens and fives. 

 

 

Results from our October Tournament is as follows: 
 

1st Place:  Jim Cushman and Dave McClintic, 12.55 pounds, top water and shaky head. 

2nd Place:  Don Sky and Joe Abdalla, 11.55 pounds, top water. 

3rd Place:  Eddie Ballard and Peter Hamel, 10.25 pounds, flukes. 

4th Place:  James Fulmer and Jon May, 10.15 pounds, worms. 

5th Place:  Bud Dalton and Earl Greenaway, 9.35 pounds, top water and worms. 

 
November One-on-One 

 

There were 11 participants.  A non-club member was the winner with 11.15 pounds.  

Jim Edwards and Earl Purcell tied for second with 9.20 pounds and Bud Dalton had the 

Big Fish with 3.40 pounds.  
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Results of Vote on Proposed Changes for 2015 
 

The below proposals are the ones which passed at the November meeting.  To look at all of the 

proposed changes, please refer to the October Newsletter. 

 

1.  Under FISHING RULES: 

 Rule 7 states:  “…use of drugs…” 

 Change to: “…use of illegal drugs…” 

2.  Under FISHING RULES: 

 Rule 15 states:  “The weigh scale will be closed 30 minutes after the last       

scheduled weigh-in time.” 

 Change to read:  “All contestants must be within the no wake buoys on 

either side of the ramps by the end of the tournament or they will be 

disqualified.” 

3.  Under MEMBERSHIP: 

 Currently says:  “…an applicant must be a minimum of 55 years of age.” 

 Change to:  “…an applicant must be a minimum of 55 years of age, or 

turn 55 within the calendar year.” 

4. Under TOURNAMENTS: 

Currently says:  “in some cases, unequal entry may result in a boater fishing 

alone.” 

Add to it:  “No Boater will be picked to fish alone more than one time a calendar 

year.  If that Boater has already fished alone, he will be paired with the last 

selected Non-Boater, who is paired with a Boater, who has not yet fished alone.”  

 

5.  Under TOURNAMENTS: 

Currently says:  “Tournaments from September through May shall consist of seven 

(7) hours of fishing.  The summer months of June, July, and August shall be six (6) 

hours of fishing.” 

Change to:  “All monthly tournaments shall consist of seven (7) hours of fishing.” 
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Bargain Corner  

  

  
 

CLUB HATS, SHIRTS, AND JACKETS  
Sammy Crouch is the man to see!  He has hats available and 

can make arrangements for shirts, jackets, and embroidery.  If 

you are interested in a club T-Shirt, light gray with club logo 

on the front and Lake Murray on the back, give Sammy a call 

@ 803808-6133 or 864-992-0529.  
  

  
  

  
  

NEED REPAIRS  
Earl Greenaway has all the parts to repair Minn Kota and Motor 

Guide Trolling Motors.  He also does reels and rods.  Give Earl a 

call at 796-1262 or 509-2806 (Cell).  
  
  

 

Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club 

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350  

424 Charles Kneece Road 
  Charles  Kneece Road  
Leesville, S.C. 29070  


